
REQUESTS FOR COMMENT 
Bellingham/Whatcom County Housing Authorities 

FY 2025 Schedule of Estimated Material and Labor Charges 
 
The Bellingham/Whatcom County Housing Authorities (BWCHA) are proposing revisions to the FY 2025 
Schedule of Estimated Material and Labor Charges.  The Schedule of Charges represents charges that 
may be assessed for the cost of cleaning and/or repair and replacement of damaged items due to 
neglect or abuse by the resident, a family member, or a guest of the resident.  The anticipated 
implementation date of this revised schedule is January 1st, 2025.   
 
At this time, we are seeking the input of BWCHA residents, community partners and interested 
community members to provide feedback on the proposed revisions before they are reviewed and 
approved by the BWCHA Board of Commissioners.  The Schedule of Charges may be viewed on BWCHA’s 
website: www.bellinghamhousing.org/about-us/public-comment/ or by request.     
 
The public comment period will begin October 11, 2024, and end on November 11, 2024, at 12PM.  
Comments must be emailed to publiccomment@bellinghamhousing.org by November 11, 2024, at 
12PM.  Comments will be shared with BWCHA’s Board of Commissioners during the public hearing.   
 
 
   


